
  KCGO MEMBERS – Horan & Bird Tariff Comparison & Prices  

 

Dear Members,  

Paul Horan from Horan & Bird has offered to meet with our growers to 

show them the price comparisons between the tariffs at NBE and Ergon. 

Horan & Bird offer 3 energy tariffs that are suitable for growers, 

depending on the consumption and what network tariff the grower has 

been placed on and Paul has offered to build a quote comparison in front 

of each grower so they can see exactly how it works and how it may assist 

with a saving in your electricity bills. 

 

Paul will be available for appointments to quote each member at the 

KCGO office on: 

 

Tuesday, 7th September 2021 

Wednesday, 8th September 2021 

 

If you would like to hear what Paul has to offer through Horan & Bird, 

please contact the office to make a time to talk with him. 

Please bring your current Ergon Energy bill so Paul can view your current 

tariffs and data so he can compare. 

 

Please phone the KCGO office on PH 47 83 13 12 for appointments. 

 

Thank you 

Regards, 

 

Dave Paine 

KCGO MANAGER 


